Activity 7- The Park is open!
The Park has been open for two months and all your hard work has paid off. Most people are very happy with the new park and lots of local people use it. You have had lots of E-mails and letters saying great things about the new park. You are quite rightly very pleased with how it has gone.

However, you don’t have time to celebrate your success. 
Dealing with complaints is part of the job and you can’t keep everyone 100% happy of the time. Edna has received some letters complaining about some issues. Take time to read them. Edna will reply, but she wants your ideas on how to respond. 
Use bullet point lists to let Edna know what you think she should do or say. 
Letter Extract 1

Dear Ms McTavish

Dog-Dirt Problem

I am writing to complain about the dog-dirt in the new park. I believe the council call these Unwanted Pavement Deposits or UPDs for short. I keep standing on them and so do my son and daughter. It is messy, smelly and dangerous. I think you should ban people from walking their dogs in the park and fine anyone caught walking dogs £1,000. The money could be used to buy extra equipment for the park or employ someone to help look after the park like a Park Warden.

Write back to me soon with your answer.

Yours sincerely

Hettie Cakebread (Mrs)
P.S. Apart from the UPDs, I like the park very much and think you have all done a great job!
Letter Extract 2

Dear Edna

Cycling Menace

I think the park is great, but it is becoming very dangerous. Just the other day I was walking my dog, Churchill, when we were nearly knocked over by a group of cyclists. They were on mountain bikes and seemed to be using the paths as a racetrack. They were going far too fast. Please let the cyclists know that this is not the Tour de France. It is a local park and everyone should enjoy it. If they don’t slow down you should ban the lot of them!

Yours sincerely

M Clunes (Mr)

P.S. Churchill is still very unhappy and won’t eat his biscuits
Letter Extract 3-

Dear Mrs McTavish

I like the park a lot, but am disappointed that you haven’t included anything for cyclists. Cycling is healthy and the government and council are supposed to be encouraging it. Every time my friends and I go out as a group we can’t cycle properly because everyone just stands about on the paths. They stand right in the way. We let them know we need past by ringing our bells, but they just pretend not to hear. Sometimes it is people with pushchairs or people walking dogs who seem to be in their own wee world. Ramblers are just as bad and act like the whole place belongs to them. Maybe you could put a cycle lane on the path like they do in countries like Holland and Sweden. 

Yours sincerely

B Wiggins
